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1Government Procurement Alliance

Contract Extension/Amendment

May 7, 2018

Advanced Controls Corporation
626 W. Flores Street

Tucson, AZ 85705

Attn: Chris Tober

RE: RFP C14-28 Building Management Systems & Solutions
Contract 14-181S

The ahove referenced contract is scheduled to be extended by May 22, 2019. This the fifth and final
year of a potential five-year agreement. :

1GPA is in the beginning stages of issuing a new solicitation for Building Management Systems &
Solutions. 1GPA intends to issue this new solicitation for Building Management Systems & Solutions
with a different lead agency. This new solicitation will replace your current contract with 1GPA. Your
firm will need to respond to this new solicitation in order to have the opportunity to continue servicing
1GPA Members.

1GPA is extending your current contract until May 22, 2019 or until new contract(s) are awarded
under the new solicitation for Building Management Systems & Solutions, whichever occurs first,

If you are in agreement to extend your contract please sign below and return to Christy Knorr.
Please provide us with a copy of your updated Certificate of Insurance with your executed Contract
Extension. In addition, remember to send all purchase orders issued through your 1GPA Contract to

Christy Knorr at the email address provided below. Invoices are due upon receipt.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Christy Knorr at 480-399-6366 or by

email: cknorr@1GPA.org.
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